
 

EAST HERTS COUNCIL 
 
COUNCIL – 28 SEPTEMBER 2011 
 

4. PETITION: 
 
The following petition, comprising 71 signatures, has been submitted by Mr 
Simon Robert Black of 55 North Road, Hertford: 
 

We the undersigned, petition the Council to write to the Hertfordshire 
Mercury to point out that the majority of East Herts Taxi Drivers are 
decent hard working people and not common criminals as portrayed in 
the Hertfordshire Mercury on 8 September 2011. 

 
Note: 
 
Members are reminded that the lead petitioner is permitted to address 
Council for up to three minutes.  The relevant Executive Member will respond 
to the petition.  There is no provision for any general debate by Members, 
however, local ward Members may comment if they wish. 


